M Gmail

Choir Contest Info

Sara Carpenter <scarpenter@badger.k12.mn.us> Fri, Feb 9, 2024 at 4:25 PM
To: Kevin Ricke <kricke@badger.k12.mn.us>

Mr. Ricke,

Here is the information you requested. Choir contests are on Wednesday, March 6 in Badger. There are
13 Choirs, 8 schools involved in choir contests (Badger, Greenbush/Middle River, MCC, Warroad, Roseau -
3 choirs, Goodridge, LOW 2- choirs, Kittson - 3 choirs). Each choir is allotted 20 minutes per
performance. We are required to give the judges a 30 minute break. There will be about 300 students
from other schools here. The run time for contests w;ll be approximately 5 hours.

We have had at least 2 early outs in the past - a 12:30 dismissal, when we have hosted contests. This
was done to facilitate having so many students in the building at the same time. During those contests
teachers stayed and worked in their rooms, and were then able to help keep an eye on the
hallways/lockers.

The homeroom for the choirs will be the cafeteria. The warm-up room is the music room, and the
performance area is the gym.

If the students eat lunch in their classrooms that day, that would free up the cafeteria to be ready by
12::’00 for arriving choirs. >

I vs;ill let the schools know to not arrive and unload students between 12:20 - 12:40, if we do an early
out.

If there is any other information you need, please let me know.

Sara Carpenter



